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Message from Michelle 

 
Summer is coming!! And that means Summer 
Camp ☺  

HKS is excited to offer 4 different camps this 
year, 3 beginner/intermediate camps and one 
Advanced Camp.  Dates include: 

June 21-25th 

July 12-16th  

August 9-13th 

Registration forms can be printed off the website 
and spaces are filling fast, so please don’t wait 
to sign up! 

Michelle 
michelle@hiddenkstables.com 

 
 

 
 

What’s Happening at the K 

                                     

HKS Students have had an excellent March and 
April.  The girls had a great time at the TTC Horse 
Trials. Congrats especially to Dagney and Bart for 
their 2nd place finish!  All the girls had a great time 
in the excellent weather ☺ 

Also, welcome to Ashley and Apple Blossom who 
have joined us here at Hidden K; another colorful 
mare with an excellent rider!  HKS students also 
attended Lighten Up Dressage this April and loved 
the show facility.  Well done Annie, Emily and 
Steph! 

April 27th HKS will also be welcoming HERO to their 
facility for a talk on Good/Bad Signs of Health. We 
hope all HKS students can join as well ☺  

New Rule Please: When attending lessons or just 
riding your horse, please make sure that your hair is 
either tied back or under your helmet. Loose hair 
can be very dangerous and distracting.  Thank you!! 
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CALENDAR  OF  EVENTS  

MAY  2ND            SEDGEFIELD SHOW JUMPING  

MAY  8TH               PONY CLUB MOUNTED MEETING  

MAY 15TH              TTC HUNTER SHOW 

MAY 19TH             PONY CLUB UNMOUNTED MEETING 

MAY 21-23RD    PONY CLUB SJ RALLY 

MAY  29TH         FENRIDGE DRESSAGE, CT, HORSE TRIALS                    

 

                           

 

Equestrian Teams 
 

The WFU girls have had an excellent year.  In 
the last two months they have really stepped it 
up to show HKS horses at TTC, Sedgefield 
and Lighten Up Dressage.  They have had a 
wonderful time and performed very well! Next 
year we look to having tryouts in September, 
which will be shortly followed by the WFU 
Dressage Show (IDA) on Oct 10th.     

 
Also, HKS will be welcoming a Salem College 
PE class and Equestrian Team in the fall. We 
are looking very forward to welcoming the new 
girls to our riding program! 

 

 

Pony Club Update 

 
The HKS PCRC attended their first Rally this month 
and LOVED it!!  10 members of the PC riding center 
attended the Dressage Rally held in Cornelius, NC 
and learned so much about horse management and 
showmanship, as well as having a great time riding 
their ponies ☺   
 
This month we will be attending the Carolina Region 
Show Jumping Rally in Aiken, SC and look forward 
to a great time. There will be two days of Show 
Jumping and a clinic on the Saturday morning.  If 
your child is interested in joining PC, please feel free 
to speak to Michelle. 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
CHECK OUT past newsletters now on the HKS website and don’t forget 
you can add your own pictures on the HKS group page on facebook.com 
 
Reminder: Please schedule and pay for your monthly lessons at the 
beginning of each month.  Thanks!   

 


